
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 2/11/2011 4:52:06 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Did you already send out the notice about Top 100?

I hate when things like that happen but they always seem to. You have a good weekend too!

From: Horner, Trina 
To: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: Fri Feb 11 16:46:01 2011
Subject: RE: Did you already send out the notice about Top 100?

Ok. Not a big deal, but just so you know: the error
is in Map No. 44. The description correctly
states "East Palo Alto" but the parenthetical in
the "Location" column incorrectly states "Palo Alto". Someone just
forgot the "E." before "Palo Alto" in the Location column, but the description
is correct. Frankly, in a list this huge in size and scope, if that is the
only error then I will be happy. We may send you a corrected version to
post eventually, but my document person has left for the day too. So -
enjoy your weekend.

Trina

From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
[mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2011 
4:41 PM
To: Horner, Trina
Subject: Re: Did you already send
out the notice about Top 100?

It's already posted (I thought I bcc'd you
but I may have stupidly forgot to), but I can swap it out for the new version if 
someone from the web team is around. I don't know if they are.

SB GT&S 0044909

mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov


From: Horner, Trina
To:
Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: Fri Feb 11 16:34:35 2011
Subject:
Did you already send out the notice about Top 100?

There was a typo in there they want to fix - they
called something Palo Alto when it was really East Palo Alto. I am about
to strangle someone. If you haven't already posted, can you hold off, or
no?

SB GT&S 0044910


